
Submitter: Tom  Kemp 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Please reject HJR 201. This is a massive slap in the face to Oregonians. We have 

had enough tax increases. This is an unfair way to tax people. If you need more 

money, raise the income tax and stop inventing new taxes. Limits on property taxes 

were enacted when Oregonians became fed up with high property taxes. The 

sentiment will return, and we will vote out all of its supporters if this bill gets approved 

by the short-sighted House.  


